
TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

MUSCATINE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

Gregg Mandsager, City Administrator 

Brett Talkington, Chief of Police 

City Council Agenda Item for Tahoe Purchase 

March 20, 2018 

INTRODUCTION: 

The Police Department sent out bids to vendors throughout Iowa for One ( 1) Police 

Tahoe Police Special Service Vehicle. On March 16, 2018 the bids were opened. There 

were two (2) bids turned in. 

BACKGROUND: 

The Police Department is requesting the purchase of one (1) Police Tahoe Special 

Service Vehicle. This Tahoe will replace the Tahoe that was totaled in a motor vehicle 

accident on January 20, 2018. 

RECOMMENDATION/RATIONALE: 

The Police Department requests that we purchase the One (1) Police Tahoe Special 

Police Vehicle from Krieger Motor Co. Krieger's bid is within the 2% local match. 

Krieger's bid $34,675.40. The Police Department request City Council authorization of a 

Purchase Order to Krieger Motor Company in the amount of $34,675.40 to cover the cost 

of the Tahoe. 

The other bid was from Karl Chevrolet in Ankeny for $34,455.40. 


